
 

            S:\Calendar\2019\Pre-Retirement Educational Workshop Schedule 2019 - Coming Soon.docx                              

     
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

2019 Pre-Retirement Educational Workshop Schedule  
 
 

These workshops will be for informational purposes only in an effort to summarize 
the Northern California Pipe Trades Pension Plan, assist with questions about the 
Retirement process and how benefits may apply to you. These workshops will be 
especially helpful for individuals planning to retire in the next five (5) to ten (10) 
years and you may wish to bring your most recent Annual Pension Statement.  
 
Participants and their spouses are encouraged to attend. 
 
 
 

The next Workshop will be held in 2019 
 

Check back in early 2019 for the Schedule 
 
 
 

 
Workshops will last approximately one and a half (1 ½) hours. 
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